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 Dato: 28. June 2024 

Sagsnr.: 24-42420-000032 

  

 

 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Notification of a Real Time Closed area in Danish Waters in the North Sea. 

 

 
Please be informed that inspection of a fishing vessel in accordance with Commission 
Regulation (EC) no 724/2010 of 12 August 2010, has revealed that the amount of juvenile fish 
in the catches is found to be  above the threshold. 
 
Due to this information, it has been decided to close an area for the period from 1 July 2024 to 
21 July 2024 at midnight.  
 
Straigth lines between the following positions limit the two closed areas:  
 
Area RTC DNK2431 
 

1) 56° 05,7 N  005° 41,9 Ø 
2) 56° 09,1 N  005° 53,1 Ø 
3) 56° 14,4 N  006° 00,4 Ø 
4) 56° 11,2 N  006° 05,0 Ø 
5) 56° 06,1 N  005° 57,1 Ø 
6) 56° 02,4 N  005° 46,0 Ø 

 
 
The areas is closed for fishery except for the following gears: 
 

• Pelagic trawls, purse seine, driftnets and jiggers targeting herring, mackerel, and horse 
mackerel  

• Pot  

• Scallop dredges  

• Gillnets   
 
 

Best Regards, 

 

Lone Agathon Jensen 

Fisheries Inspector 

 

 


